
JOHN YOUNG COMMr,TEES:
I 14TH DISTRICT. TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOM IC ENERGY

€ongrefid of tfle *rniteb States
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Mlast,ington, 13.€. 20515

January 5, 1971

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Enclosed, herewith, is the copy of a letter I have now
received from the Army Overseas Command in response to my
continuing interest in Specialist Four Roberto Garcia about
whom we have previously corresponded.

I note from the enclosure that Specialist Four Garcia
plans to submit a hardship discharge application in the near
future, and if he will let me know when this has been done,
I will get back in touch with Army officials in a further
effort to be helpful to him.

With kindest regards, I am

~5*~re].y~ yours,

o oung

Encl.


